On April 17, 2006, the following information was requested by Paulette Burdick regarding 



LA1 - Approval of the Tentative Agreement between PBCSD and NCF&O and,



LA2 – Approval of the Tentative Agreement between PBCSD and AESOP

Question:
Why hasn’t the Board had an executive session with regards to terms of these agreements?

Response:
The final agreements are within the parameters established by the School Board and upper level management, especially when negotiating the monetary settlement with AESOP and NCF&O.  The Department received instructions from the School board in earlier executive sessions relating to salary increases for all unions and since then has provided AESOP and NCF&O bargaining updates to the Chief Operating Officer and through him, to the Superintendent.  

Although CTA Negotiations were the major topic discussed during our most recent Executive Session on February 15, 2006, it was pointed out during that session that we were very close to reaching tentative agreements with both NCF&O and AESOP and such agreements were within School Board instructions and budgeted funds.  Therefore, there did not appear to be a reason to request an additional executive session with the School Board.  
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